COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION



[bookmark: _GoBack]DATE:		August 15, 2015

TO:		Chairman Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
		Supervisor Willie Johnson, Jr., Co-chair, Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit

FROM:		Eric Peterson, Office of Government Affairs

SUBJECT: 	Request for approval of a contract amendment with Stafford Rosenbaum, LLP for the County Board’s lobbying services.

I respectfully request that the attached resolution be scheduled for consideration by the Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit at its meeting on September 17, 2015.

The Office of Government Affairs has received a contract amendment for lobbying services provided by Stafford Rosenbaum, LLP of Madison, WI to the County Board that extends the contract through April 2016.

Wisconsin  Statutes 59.60(12) states: “The board shall make or approve by resolution each contract, lease or other obligation requiring the payment of funds from the appropriations of a later fiscal year or of more than one fiscal year.”  

Pursuant to that statutory mandate, the Office of Government Affairs requests your consideration and approval of the attached resolution.  The original contract and amendment are attached as well.

For questions concerning the proposed Professional Services Contract between the Office of Government Affairs and Stafford Rosenbaum, LLP, please contact me at (414) 278-4191. 

cc:  	County Executive Chris Abele
Supervisor Jason Haas, Chairperson, Committee on Intergovernmental Relations
Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board
	Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, DAS
	Steve Kreklow, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy & Budget, DAS
Janelle Jensen, Committee Coordinator, County Board Staff
Steve Cady, Research Analyst
